
The Lincoln Area Soaring Society’s January 5, 2010 
meeting came to order at 7:38 pm in the Willard Community 
Center. President Tom Wild took the floor to 
open the business meeting and promptly handed 
it over to past Treasurer Jack Barry. Treasurer 
Barry then proceeded to pass off the duties of 
Treasurer to present Treasurer Jim Baker. 
Treasurer Baker then gave a short report on 
what had happened since his term in office had 
started.  (Not much)  His next item up was to 
make sure that the Bill Kimball family received 
a “Thank you” for the proceeds from the sale 
of Mr. Kimball’s model planes. It was sur-
mised that Loren Blinde could get in contact 
with the family to send the club’s thanks. The 
Treasurer’s Report was accepted as presented 
by both past and present Treasurers. 

 
President Wild then continued the busi-

ness meeting with Old Business. First item up was the Willard 
Community Center Paper Airplane Derby hosted by Allan 
Worrest, Jim Baker, Loren Blinde, and Tom Wild. Present at 

the build and fly-off were 26 kids ranging in age from seven 
to ten years old. The students were perfectly behaved and with 
the addition of “Safety First” safety glasses were very profes-
sional about the whole proceeding. Both the staff of the 
Willard Community Center and the host club members were 
pleased with how well it all went off. 

 
To launch into New Business, Treasurer 
Baker has not paid the field dues yet but will 
get that taken care of as soon as he can. He 
is also going to update the Checking account 
information for the club. 
 
President Wild then gave a demonstration on 
how not to bind a JR to Spektrum receiver. 
He will send the receiver back because it 
never hooked up no matter which transmitter 
he used. Better luck next time Tom. 
 
There was no model-of-the-month this time. 

 
The meeting fell apart and disbanded. 
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Secretary's Notes 
by Wilson Hardy 

Clip Art by Philip DeLoach 

Regional Events 
Jan. 31        Lincoln Sky Knights Indoor Flying at Calvert 

Recreation Center at 4500 Stockwell Street , 
Lincoln  5:00 PM to 7:00 PM  - See 
announcement in the January newsletter. 
Also  Feb. 14 & 28 

Feb 6           Lincoln Sky Knights Auction, see attached 
announcement. Waverly, NE 
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